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In November 2019, Marietta College had several student representatives at the American Music Therapy Association's 
National Conference in Minneapolis, Minnesota. There they attended many sessions by licensed music therapists on 
research and case studies within their field of study. In this presentation, they will summarize what they learned on this 
trip and apply it to their current courses of study, extending the information to relate to career goals.
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